
This year, the local authorities have cancelled their 
new year wishes ceremony, during they normally 
summarise their action and present their projects

To replace that lack of communication, we invite 
(members and non members) to join our new year 

wishes ceremony, 

Thursday, January 30 from 17:15 to 19:00 
(registration from16:45 to 17:15).

Le Refuge du Skieur, Flaine Forêt.

The association offers a drink to its members.

http://associationflainoise.fr  info@associationflainoise.fr

NEW YEAR WISHES
OF THE ASSOCIATION 

FLAINOISE
For a sustainable 

development of our 
resort

To know in what 
direction we are going!

Open to every one

http://associationflainoise.fr/
mailto:info@associationflainoise.fr

